
Term 1   Week 9 

2024 

Hello everyone,  

I hope you all enjoyed the long weekend and got time to rest and do the things you wanted to do.  

GOVERNING COUNCIL 

Many thanks to those who attended our Governing Council meeting on Monday night. We are fortunate to have an adaptive and forward thinking 

group. Congratulations and huge ‘thank you’ to Jana Williams for volunteering to take on the secretary role.  

 

NAPLAN 

Congratulations to our year 3 and 5 students who completed NAPLAN assessments over the past 2 weeks. Unfortunately due to illnesses and absences 

we had to use a catch up day.  

 

SAPSASA 

We are very proud of Alexis for participating in SASPSASA softball this week in Adelaide. She has returned to school very excited and sounds like she 

had an awesome time with her teammates.  

 

COVID AND ILLNESS 

Last week we were hit with COVID and illness in our community. Thank you to everyone for following the Dept. requirements keeping children home 

when unwell and when testing positive for COVID. Please continue to contact your child’s teacher through Class Dojo message, the school mobile 

0428 112 397 or landline 86889029 to inform them of any absences or simply to touch base.  

 

RELISH 

Staff, parents and community members begin the ‘Leading the Pack’ stack of the RELISH framework this week. While many of us are finding our       

commitment a huge time constraint the feedback I am receiving is positive. Many are starting to relate the learning to school, personal and community 

life. Lani will be seeking people’s thoughts about how to implement each stack at the school level so we are ready for implementation when Shelley is 

here in July. Many thanks to everyone who is doing their best to jump online with the learning. I honestly believe this has been money well spent for 

our school and community and look forward to implementation so RELISH becomes a way of being at PNPS. 

 

PRE-SCHOOL TRANSITION 

I had a wonderful morning meeting with the mum’s of our new mid-year intake students. We met to discuss what they would like their child’s           

education to be like, transition and to provide an opportunity for them to ask any questions. I will aim to meet with these parents again prior to        

transition. Olivia is aiming to visit the Preschool either Tuesday, week 11 and hopefully another day early term 2. We all look forward to welcoming the 

new children and families to our school. 

 

Student Learning Conferences now until end of term 

Student Learning Conferences are an opportunity for parents to share what you want for your child’s education, ask questions, find out how your child 

is achieving academically as well as generally as a little person. At PNPS we strive to provide a holistic education so it is important we share all           

information with you at these conferences. It is also vitally important that parents and students are seen as an equal at these discussions and work in 

partnership with the teacher and school.  Please ensure you arrange a time to meet with your child’s teacher before the end of term.  

 

Whole School Assembly 

You are invited to our whole school Assembly on Thursday April 4th. More information will be sent out on Class Dojo & school FB page.  

Wishing everyone a safe and wonderful Easter holiday break. 

Best wishes,  Lisa Masters 

APRIL 

Mon 1st  -      Easter Monday 

Thurs 4th  -    Assembly 2.15 

Fri  5th   -        Beach Sports Day 

Mon 8th-9th  Swimming lessons 

Thurs 11  -      Swimming lessons 

 

 

 

Fri 12th  -  Early dismissal  2.10 

Mon 29th  -  School resumes 

 

 

APRIL 














